
Important Notice
Everything Must Go!!
All items must be removed from the docks and harbor property by October 31, 2017, including:

• Dock Box Contents

• Locks on Dock Boxes

• Power Cords

• Tables, Chairs, Benches

• Stairs, Steps, Welcome Mats, etc.

• Hoses

• Dock Lines and Fenders

• Planters, Grills, Umbrellas

• PWC Lifts or Docks

• Any other personal items

Any item left on the dock after October 31st may be disposed of without notice.

Do Not throw out your parking cards!!!
• Please keep your parking cards.

• Your parking cards will be renewed on your 2018 season invoice and will be active for the 2018 season.

• If you lose your parking cards, there will be a replacement fee.

• Without your current parking cards, you will not have parking access until you can purchase replacement cards.

• Replacement parking cards will not be available until the harbor offices open in May.


